
         

 
 

    

 

     

  
    
 

     

 
 

 
 

 

  

  

      

               
            
                       

              

     

   

 
   

 

Important Information. PleaseRead. 

Molina Healthcare of South Carolina 

Molina is moving to a new Online Provider Directory and your accurate 
information is essential 

Ensuring your information is current on the Molina Online Provider Directory is critical. Molina 
members utilize our directory to find the right providers for the care they need. Please take this 
opportunity to confirm your demographic information and any special areas of focus or training 
are up-to-date and relevant. 

If you have updates, please contact Molina as outlined below within two weeks of receiving this 
notification:  

• For Roster Submissions –submit your most current roster following the standard 
process. 

• For Non-Roster submissions – submit your changes on the Provider Change 
Form located on the Molina Healthcare Provider website at MolinaHealthcare.com 
under the “Forms” section. 

A few key benefits of our new Online Provider Directory are: 

• User-friendly and intuitive navigation 
• Provider profile cards for quick access to information 
• Easy browse by category, search bar and common searches 
• Expanded search options and filtering 
• Enables members to easily save provider information 

You can expect to see the new Online Provider Directory roll out in phases beginning this summer 

2021. Please contact your Provider Services representative if you have any questions. 

Thank you for serving Molina members. 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This fax transmission, including any attachments, contains confidential information that may be privileged. The
information is intended only for the use of the individual(s) or entity to which it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure,
distribution or the taking of any action in reliance upon this fax transmission is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this fax in error, 
please notify Molina Healthcare of South Carolina immediately via telephone at 855-882-3901 Attention: Compliance Department. Thank you. 

CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION: Unauthorized use or duplication prohibited 

Provider Services: (855) 237-6178 

MolinaHealthcare.com 

https://www.molinahealthcare.com/providers/sc/medicaid/home



